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Enoch Deco Co., Ltd., 
4/F., Tack Lee Bldg. 
107-111 Tung Chau Street,  
Hong Kong 
 
Attn: Mr. Mau Ronald 

 

Dear Ronald, 

On behalf of XGATE Corporation, I would like to thank you for the outstanding effort and 
dedication you and your firm have committed to our office project. Your level of excellence is 
evident in both the beautiful and highly functional design, as well as, the smooth project 
management. Your attentiveness to the entire process from design through construction was 
exemplary. I greatly appreciated your thoroughness.  

I would like to also credit you on your ability to listen to our needs we have also been very 
impressed with your ability to meet our budget, both in construction and furnishings. 
Construction moved smoothly due to your efforts, saving us both time and money. It has 
certainly been a pleasure to work with experienced professionals who take such pride in their 
work and as such, ENOCH DECO CO. LTD. has my highest recommendation. 

Please do not hesitate to use me as a reference on your future projects. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Parry Tam 
Director, Operations 

t: (852) 8208 9980   
e: parry@xgate.com 
 w: www.xgate.com 

 

 

 

 

	
  


